## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-670</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jeff Curry <jcurry5556

@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jeff Curry

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-671</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of George Stapleton

<kathngeo357@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

**Illinois Pollution Control Board** 

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

George Stapleton 306 Springfield St Park Forest, IL 60466-1145 (708) 747-1826

### **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-672</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Katey Feit

<krfeit@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams. Our water are growing in importance. Farming is feasible using safe water practices.

Sincerely,

Katey Feit 6444 S Troy St Chicago, IL 60629-2809

## **R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2**<sup>-673</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kristin Buishas

<kbuishas8@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

This problem belongs to all of us and we should ALL be part of the solution. If you have the ability to help fix this, you should take that opportunity. Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Kristin Buishas 2018 W Cornelia Ave # 1 Chicago, IL 60618-6170 (708) 606-3280

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-674-

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of William LaMorte

<br/><billlamorte@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:41 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

William LaMorte

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-675</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Cathy Reid <cathyreid2011

@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Cathy Reid

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-676-

#### Therriault, John

_			
Fr	Ωt	n.	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Diane Moeller <natcherfrk89

@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Diane Moeller

### **R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2**<sup>-677</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jennifer Morski <jmorski1

@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

**Subject:** 

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Morski

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-678</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jill Kempner

<yogajill@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Jill Kempner 7543 Kolmar Ave Skokie, IL 60076-3848 (847) 675-5442

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-679</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:	
1 1 01111	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Joseph Hoffmann

<jeftr@wowway.biz>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Joseph Hoffmann

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-680-

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Leuise Crumble

<but><br/><br/><br/>deflypeace94@me.com></br>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Leuise Crumble

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-681</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of David Plowden

<david@davidplowden.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

**Subject:** 

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

David Plowden

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-682-

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Theresa Dabney

<theresadabney@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Theresa Dabney

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-683</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Leonard Adams

<len.arcnet@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I'am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Leonard Adams 100 Forestway Dr Deerfield, IL 60015-4808 (847) 945-1445

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-684-

#### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of David Plowden

<david@davidplowden.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

David Plowden 609 Cherry St Winnetka, IL 60093-2614 (847) 446-2793

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-685-

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of John Hachtel

<organwolf@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

John Hachtel 3723 W Dickens Ave Chicago, IL 60647-3408

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-686-

#### Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Xavier Ramirez</act@fwwatch.org>

<xavierramirez1983@yahoo.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:10 PM **To:** Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

**Xavier Ramirez** 

60504

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-687</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of L A Selesky

<lselesky@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:09 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

L A Selesky 1500 Briarcliff Dr New Lenox, IL 60451-2608

# R2012-023, FILED $1/14/14 - COMMENT #2^{-688}$

### Therriault, John

60607

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Ankit Vadher <avadher1 @yahoo.com=""></avadher1></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:40 PM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 14, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St.	
Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
Dear Wit. McMault,	
I'm writing in support of th the stringent regulation of	e rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-0 following:	023 that must be preserved include the
CAFOs lacking NPDES per location, 3) number and ty structures.	mits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) pe of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of	of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application livestock waste.	on requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production are discharges and other prob	ea requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, lems.
Tightening regulation of t	temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES surface waters.	, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
CAFOs dot the Illinois land advances achieved by thes	scape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the se strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Ankit Vadher	

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-689</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Water

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Karen Zedek

<karenzedek@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Karen Zedek

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-690</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Molly Teigland <mct1950

@qconline.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Molly Teigland

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4<sup>-691</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mary Christophersen

<mycbrswims@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Mary Christophersen

60616

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-692-

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Judith Kasper

<stengel.jm@mchsi.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Judith Kasper

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-693</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Charlene Foulke

<charsorfou6908@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Charlene Foulke

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-694</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jacquelyn Cliffe

<joyjackie@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jacquelyn Cliffe

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4<sup>-695</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Dale Griffin

<dalecgriffin@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 PM

То:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Animals are great but not in such huge factories.

Sincerely,

Dale Griffin 2010 McDaniel Ave Evanston, IL 60201-2125 (847) 328-7818

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-696-

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Donna Katz

<donnajune2@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Donna Katz 2970 N Lake Shore Dr Chicago, IL 60657-5674 (773) 525-3390

## **R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2**<sup>-697</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kevin Campbell

<kevman371@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

What happened in West Virginia was just the begining, if we allow it to happen. Please don't

Sincerely,

Kevin Campbell 811 Fair Oaks Ave Oak Park, IL 60302-1546 (708) 383-3021

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-698-

### Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lori Mooney <comet1577

@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Lori Mooney

60626

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-699-

### Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Edward Blumstein

<edbpsych@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:40 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

**Edward Blumstein** 

## R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-700</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Ruth Peterson

<peterson.j.g@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

**Ruth Peterson** 

60115

# **R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2**<sup>-701-</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Gina Redig</act@fwwatch.org>
	<rredig@ssndcp.org></rredig@ssndcp.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:40 PM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 14, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St.	
Chicago, IL 60601	
<b>5</b> <i>,</i>	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	s s
•	es outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain centrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 the following:	hat must be preserved include the
	must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) f livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and	d tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application red livestock waste.	quirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area red discharges and other problems.	quirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of temp	orary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the surface waters.	Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	e and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Gina Redig	

### **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-702</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Rachel Saxon

<rl>att.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Rachel Saxon 241 Jackson St Michigan City, IN 46360-5213 (219) 210-1351

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-703</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Abigail Sutkus

<asutkus01@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Abigail Sutkus 921 Bruce Ave Flossmoor, IL 60422-1215 (708) 957-2155

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-704</sup>

#### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of DAVID HARBIN

<dahjb@att.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

**DAVID HARBIN** 

## **R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2**<sup>-705</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of maureen oconnor

<gotournesol@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

maureen oconnor

### R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-706</sup>

#### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of DAVID HARBIN

<dahjb@att.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

**DAVID HARBIN** 

# **R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2**<sup>-707</sup>

#### Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Ellen Moderhack

<emoderhack@modelandscape.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:10 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Ellen Moderhack

### **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-708</sup>

#### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kay Taliaferro <kt7@irtc.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Kay Taliaferro

# **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-709</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mark Hinds <mark.hinds@comcast.net></mark.hinds@comcast.net></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:10 PM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
<b>,-</b>	
Jan 14, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St.	
Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
•	e rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-0 following:	23 that must be preserved include the
	mits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) be of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of	fand tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application livestock waste.	n requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area discharges and other proble	a requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, ems.
Tightening regulation of to	emporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, surface waters.	the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	cape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Mark Hinds	

# **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-710</sup>-

#### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ellen Moderhack

<emoderhack@modelandscape.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:09 PM

To: Subject:

Therriault, John R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

It's well known that factory farming is a significant source of pollution -- both air and water. We need our water sources to be clean. Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Ellen Moderhack 2717 W Sunnyside Ave Chicago, IL 60625-3818 (773) 539-6491

# R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-711</sup>-

#### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Danny Weber

<dweber200@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:09 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Danny Weber 200 Laurel Ave Highland Park, IL 60035-2618

### R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-712</sup>

#### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Misti Schneider

<schneider.misti@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:41 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Misti Schneider

### **R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2**<sup>-713-</sup>

#### Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jacalyn Flynn

<jbetterflynn@sbcqlobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:41 PM

To: Therriault, John

**Subject:** Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jacalyn Flynn

# **R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2**<sup>-714-</sup>

### Therriault, John

Linda Shore

^	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Linda Shore <wardbabe@aol.com></wardbabe@aol.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:41 PM
То:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
•	······································
Jan 14, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St.	
Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
	outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain ntrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 that following:	nt must be preserved include the
	nust provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) ivestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application requ livestock waste.	uirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area requdischarges and other problems.	uirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempo	rary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the P surface waters.	ollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ng rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	

### **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-715</sup>-

#### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of joy kaye <jamkaye@msn.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

**Subject:** 

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

joy kaye

# **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-716-</sup>

### Therriault, John

60637

7.0	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Petar Rogic <pre><pre>cprogic@hotmail.com&gt;</pre></pre></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:40 PM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
•	really common capporting really of
Jan 14, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601	
-	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
	s outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain entrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 the following:	at must be preserved include the
	nust provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application requivestock waste.	uirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area required ischarges and other problems.	uirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempo	rary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the F surface waters.	Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ng rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Petar Rogic	

# R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2<sup>-717</sup>

#### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of john potamites

<ipotamites@live.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

john potamites

# **R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2**<sup>-718-</sup>

### Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Katie Young <kayoung7766 @gmail.com&gt;</kayoung7766 </act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:40 PM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 14, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault . 100 W. Randolph St.	
Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
	s outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain entrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 that following:	at must be preserved include the
	nust provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) ivestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application requirestock waste.	uirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area required discharges and other problems.	uirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempo	rary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the P surface waters.	Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ng rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Katie Young	

## **R2012-023**, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2<sup>-719</sup>-

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Philip Kritzman

<theepoet@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Philip Kritzman 5615 N Kostner Ave Chicago, IL 60646-5917 (847) 213-9119